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                                                                                                                         Birmingham District



	Mrs. Jean Hamilton (Synod Secretary)
	39 Welcombe Grove, Solihull,  B91 1PD
	Tel: 0121 705 8171
	e-mail: synod@birminghammethodist.org.uk
		

District Synod Meeting – Saturday September 8th 2018

Dear Synod member,

During the morning business of Synod, members will be asked to vote to agree items of business.  I write to give you advance notice of these so that the business may proceed smoothly.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our District Chair, Rev. Ian Howarth, is unable to be with us, following his operation.  During his absence Rev. Anne Smith and Rev. Richard Wilde have been acting co-chairs.  Before the meeting can proceed Synod will be asked to agree that they co-chair the meeting and continue to act as co-chairs until Ian's return to health. 

One of our items of business is to vote for representatives to attend conference next year.  Synod members will be asked to approve the appointment of scrutineers for the voting.  The following have been proposed.
    Mr. Andrew Morris
    Mrs. Deborah Webb
    Rev. Karen Webber
    Deacon Ruth Yorke

The meeting of the District Council last January recommended that the Synod secretary should automatically attend conference as a district representative.  Synod members will be asked to vote to agree this.  It would therefore mean that voting would take place for a further four lay representatives in addition to the Synod secretary.   

Thank you for your consideration of these matters.  Please contact me if you have any queries.             	
Yours faithfully,


Jean Hamilton
Synod Secretary
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